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10.1 

REPORT 1 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Road Safety Committee presents its first report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

RSC-0001-2021 

1. That a Subcommittee of the Road Safety Committee be established to collaborate with the 

Traffic Safety Council on the Walk to School Program. 

2. That the Subcommittee be comprised of Members of the Road Safety Committee who have 

expressed interested and at least one or more Members of the Promotional Subcommittee 

(RSC-0001-2021) 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


